PLACE ON LETTERHEAD

DATE

Carol Lapinto
Borough Council President
Clarion Borough
1400 East Main Street
Clarion, PA 16214

RE:	Toby Boat Launch Improvements Project
	DCNR C2P2 Grant Request

Dear Ms. Lapinto:

As a local business deeply invested in the prosperity and well-being of our community, <ENTITY NAME> fully supports Clarion Borough's (“Borough”) application for DCNR C2P2 funding for enhancements to the Toby Boat Launch through the Toby Boat Launch Improvements Project (“Project”). This initiative promises not only to preserve but also to enhance the recreational appeal of the Clarion River, a vital asset to our community and to the visitors we welcome each year.

The proposed improvements address critical needs such as erosion control and the removal of invasive species, which pose a significant threat to the riverbank's stability and the area's natural beauty. By stabilizing the shoreline and enhancing the facilities, including adding a picnic area and ensuring ADA accessibility, the project will make the boat launch more inviting and functional for all.

Given the importance of the Clarion River for local recreation and tourism—activities that significantly contribute to our local economy—we believe that investing in the Toby Boat Launch is essential. Such enhancements will not only safeguard our natural resources but will also stimulate economic growth by attracting more visitors and improving the quality of life for residents.

We urge you to consider favorably the Borough's funding request, recognizing the broad benefits that this project will bring to our community and beyond. For further discussion on our support, please feel free to contact us at <PHONE or EMAIL>.

Sincerely,

<SIGNATURE>
<NAME>
<TITLE>
<ENTITY NAME>
